PREFACE

The 2001-2002 Oregon Institute of Technology Fact Book is designed to provide accurate and consistent
information to the OIT community and constituencies. This document will serve as the basis for focused
planning, program development, and effective assessment for institutional improvement. This Fact Book
provides current information for the academic year 2001-02.

Every effort has been made to include the data which is most often requested.

This fifth edition of the Fact Book has been produced by the Title Il Project office under the direction of
Beth Murphy. Special thanks to the many individuals who have contributed to this edition. Research
Analyst Dale Estes provided the production work for this edition. | would like to especially commend her
for this outstanding contribution.

Comments for the improvement of future publications should be sent to the Title Ill Project office and/or

the office of the President.

Martha Anne Dow
President



